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Comments: As a homeowner in Hamilton, MT and a landowner in Florence, MT, I am very desirous of keeping

old growth forests as intact as possible along the west side of the Valley. I do not support any logging of old

growth trees in biologically diverse areas that support wildlife essential to making Montana an unique and

beautiful state. We are all concerned about wildfires on an increasingly dry and heating planet; carbon

sequestration is essential for climate mitigation and we need these trees to help with that.

 

 

 

Thank you for accepting my comments.


